Chris O'Brien
*

From: Jason Bazar <jasonbazar@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 9:11 AM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

My name is Jason Bazar, and my wife is Cinthia Bazar. We support this bill (H7225, Article 3, Section 17).

We live at 27 Walcott Ave, Narragansett, RI.



